
 
 

Allison Brown 
Superintendent of Schools 

April 1, 2025 

Dear Roslyn Families, 

As you know, we build make-up days into our school calendar each year in 
preparation for winter weather or other emergency closings. Due to the fact that we 
didn’t need to close school for any weather/emergency purpose, along with the low 
likelihood of needing to use a contingency day, I’d like to share an important 
update regarding the school calendar: 

●​ Friday, May 23, 2025 – Schools will be closed for all students and staff 
●​ Tuesday, May 27, 2025 – Schools will be closed for all students and staff 

 
These changes will remain in place unless an unforeseen circumstance requires us 
to close prior to Memorial Day Weekend. We appreciate your support and 
flexibility. As always, please feel free to reach out with any questions. 
 
Sincerely, 

Allison Brown​
Superintendent of Schools 

 

 

 


